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Special Reminder EDITION

COMING ATTRACTION!
‘The Candidates Forum’ 
Produced by the
League of Women Voters 
Sunday, Oct. 23, 7-9 p.m.
At 1st United Methodist Church

• Last year’s candidates on display at the Candidates Forum in October 2011.

The 2011 edition of the Candidates Forum, produced 
by the Bowling Green League of Women Voters, will 
be held Sunday, Oct. 23, from 7 to 9 p.m. at the First 

United Methodist Church, 1506 E. Wooster St., Bowling 
Green. Doors open at 6:30 p.m.

Invited to attend are candidates for Bowling Green 
Council, the lone candidate for Bowling Green Mayor, and 
the Bowling Green Board of Education.

Forum sponsors are:
• League of Women Voters of Bowling Green
• American Asociation of University Women 		
  (BG Branch)
• Bowling Green Chamber of Commerce
• Bowling Green State University 
	   Retirees Association
• BGSU Undergraduate Student Government

Bring it on!
The fall season 

BGSURA party will 
be held at the home of Pat 
Koehler, 328 E. Court St. 
from 4-7 p.m. Thursday, 
Oct. 20.  Following the 
format of successful 
previous events, guests are 
asked to  bring their own 
beverages and an appetizer 
to share. “Think ORANGE 
and come to celebrate Fall, 
Halloween and BGSU,” said 
Koehler. Parking is available 
across the street in the 
Trinity Methodist Church 
parking lot. Please RSVP to 
Koehler at 419-352-6180 or 
pkoehler3@woh.rr.com by 
Tuesday, Oct. 18.

Sorry . . . Wrong number!
The mailbox number for BGSURA Treasurer Gaylyn Finn is  wrong 
on the reservation form for the Nov. 16 luncheon at Stone Ridge. The 
correct address is 966 Deer Ridge Run, Bowling Green, OH 43402.
This print edition of the November issue of the BGSURA Newsletter, 
still in production, will be delivered the week of Oct. 24.


